
To Senate Committee on Housing 

Feb. 4. 2019 

 

Re: SB 608 

Please support SB 608.  

 

I’ve been affected by rising cost eating into my ability to provide for my family as a retired person. I care 

that people such as myself can’t make ends meet. I’ve spent most of my adult life just above the poverty 

level to spite holding a job for over 40 years. Now, after retirement, I’m finally below. Whatever can be 

done to hold down housing costs would go a long way towards helping 

 

Sincerely, 

Gerald Patrick 

 

 


